
Item 7 – Conservationist of the Year Considerations 
 
 

The Education/Conservation Committee met August 6, 2018 to consider 
Conservationist of the Year recommendations. The committee members considered 
several options and are recommending the following two entities for Groundwater 
Conservationist of the Year awards: 
 
Pebble Creek Country Club/Golf Course 
The Traditions Club at Texas A&M/Golf Course 
 
 
It is the General Manager’s recommendation that the Board approve the 
Education/Conservation Committee recommendations as recipients of the 2018 
“Groundwater Conservationist of the Year” award. 
 
Committee Members: 
 
David Stratta – Chairman 
Bill Harris 
Mark Carrabba 
 


